[bookmark: _GoBack]We are very much looking forward to meeting you all in September. We thought you might like to have a go at drawing a picture of your family. Ask an adult to help you write the names of your family members. Once you have finished your picture we would love to see it. Please send it to yearn@highworthcombined.co.uk
Enjoy your summer,
From all at Highworth Nusery x
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ﬂ My Family

Draw a picture of your family.




